
NOTICE OF HEARING 

 
 The Board of Trustees of the LaGrange County Regional Utility District (“District”) will hold a public hearing on Thursday 

December 15th, 2022 at 4:00 pm at 116 E. Wayne St. LaGrange, IN.  The purpose of the hearing is to correct an error on the 

previously adopted rates affecting schools with residential facilities, as well as correcting rounding errors on several rates by 1 cent.  

The corrections proposed are shown below.  All users of the District’ sewer works and owners of property served or to be served and 

others interested shall have an opportunity to be heard concerning the proposed rates and charges. 
 

       Board of Trustees 

       LaGrange County Regional Utility District 

 

 A full copy of the District’s Rate Ordinance is available on its website at: http://www.lagrangecountywatersewer.com/. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


